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Key, Lori

From: JILL N BROMUND <j >
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:52 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Opposition to digital vax passport

Please file this public comment that I am opposed to any system that tracks people 
digitally based on medical information as this is a violation of HIPAA laws, privacy laws 
and is essentially unethical. Please do not pass this digital form of privacy invasion and 
oppression.  
 
PLEASE READ AT MEETING. 
 
Thank you.  
Sincerely,  
Jill Bromund 
Ventura County Resident 
 


